Debra Thompson

From:

Emma Engell <ejengell@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, July 16, 2023 7:59 PM

To: Subject: Debra Thompson Vote yes for PMC

I am sending this email in support of the PMC appeal hearing. As a current PMC nurse, and longtime resident of Petersburg I feel without a doubt that it is in the best interest of the community as well as our healthcare workers to support the building of a new hospital. I strongly encourage the assembly to vote yes to replat the land that the hospital is interested in and to vote yes for the proposed right of way.

Thank you, Emma Gates

Sent from my iPhone